
PTA Minutes 
Wednesday, Feb. 27, 2019 

 
Ms. Kraft welcomed the parents to the PTA meeting. 
Upcoming Building projects:   

 New tiles in all of the hallways in the school and in the auditorium 

 All of the hallways and auditorium will be repainted 

 New PA system 
 
Important Dates: 

 ELA test April 2-3 (for NYS testing- Children need to be here and be on time) 

 Math test May 1-2 

 Science test June 3  (4th grade only) 

 Kindergarten Moving up- June 21 

 5th grade Graduation at IS 61 June 24 

 5th grade Breakfast/ Carnival June 25 
 
Just a few reminders: 
For the safety of our children, when you are coming to pick up your child during the day, please make sure you 

have your child’s classroom number and have a photo ID 
 
Leader in Me Certificates awarded to the Hampton children in grades k-2 
We would like to continue doing this every month. 
 
Mayra Soto welcomed the parents. 

 Learning Environment Survey will be coming home this week.  When your child returns the 
survey they will receive a prize ticket. 

 Please complete the survey as soon as possible.  Due April 3 

 Volunteers needed for the next 2 Stuff a Bear events 
 
PTA Executive Board welcomed the parents. 

 Unfortunately, the PTA President resigned yesterday 

 The Secretary stepped up to the position of President and now we need a new secretary 

 The secretary went over her job duties 

 Two parents from the audience volunteered for the position 

 Tania Cumbicus and Martha Marin both volunteered. The gave a brief background of 
themselves 

 The PTA members voted for a new secretary 

 Tania Cumbicus 11 and votes  Martha Marin 26 votes 

 Martha Marin will be the new secretary 
 
Jodi Lehrman 
Monika Hannon 


